

TOWN OF MAYNARD OFFICE OF THE TOWN ADMINISTRATOR

MUNICIPAL BUILDING 195 Main Street Maynard, MA 01754 Tel: 978-897-1375 Fax: 978-897-8457 www.townofmaynard-ma.gov

September 28, 2021

Mike Kennealy, Secretary Jennifer Maddox, Undersecretary Department of Housing and Community Development 100 Cambridge St, Suite 300 Boston, MA 02114

Re: Maynard Housing Production Plan submission

Dear Secretary and Undersecretary,

Enclosed please find Maynard's newly adopted Housing Production Plan (HPP). This five-year update of Maynard's HPP was drafted by the Metropolitan Area Planning Council (MAPC) with guidance from the Maynard Housing Production Plan Working Group. In addition to residents, local business owners and town staff, the working group also included members of the Select Board, Planning Board, and Affordable Housing Trust Committee.

I hereby certify that the Housing Production Plan was adopted at a joint meeting of the Maynard Select Board and the Maynard Planning Board on September 21, 2021.

The municipal contact for the Housing Production Plan is:

Bill Nemser, Planning Director Town of Maynard 978-897-1329 Bnemser@townofmaynard.net

Sincerely,

Greg Johnson

Town Administrator